
Kanchrapara College
Department of Commerce

Notice Date: 23-09-2022

This is hereby notified to all 1st Semester students of Department of
Commerce, Kanchrapara College that two Telegram groups have been formed
to enhance the Students-Teachers Relation and communication in the
department. The students are hereby instructed to join their respective group
with the links provided bellow:

For 1st Semester Honours Students:
https://t.me/+uFvf1a70z3owMzJl

For 1st Semester Programme/General Students:
https://t.me/+q9kwdtWboyVjYTI1

Sd./-
—----------------------------

Dr. Mrinal Kanti Das
Head

Department of Commerce
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